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secretary < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulations

Please do not change the Forex regulations to reduce leverage. It would be just one more
ridiculous government restriction and is not warranted. Banks and hedge funds should not have
special benefits.

Thank you.

William J Knowlton
rxsound@hotmail.com
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